
END OF TEXT 

TOWN OF GLASTONBURY 
GL-2022-03  

 REMOVAL OF GROUND WOOD WASTE 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

July 19, 2021  
 

Bid Due Date: 07-22-2021 @ 11:00 A.M. 
 

The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above-referenced project is called to the following 
Addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein, whether of omission, addition, substitution 
or other change, are all to be included in and form a part of the proposed Contract Documents for the 
work. Bidders shall acknowledge this Addendum on the Bid Proposal Page (BP-1). 

 

 
Question 1: BID BOND  10 % of bid, are we to compute the approximate tonnage of ground material 

X our price per ton, and supply you with that base number for a Bid Bond? 
Answer:   As stated in Item 9 of the Information for Bidders, the Bid Bond requirement has been 

waived for this project.        
 
 
Question 2: Can we rebuild the concrete block loading ramps and utilize them for our loading of 

trailers? 
Answer:   The Town will only allow use of the site as-is, including existing block loading ramps as 

they are. No modifications by contractor.     
 
Question 3: After visiting the site, can you please clarify/confirm the following: 

a) Confirm the dirty, old pile of grindings next to a pile of brush is the pile we are 
bidding on the cost to remove/dispose. 

b) Confirm the brush pile next to the old pile of grindings in NOT included in the bid. 
Answer:   a) Yes, confirmed. There are two (2) separate piles of single ground debris to be removed 

(as depicted in the below photos). One is on the northerly section of the facility property 
line and the other is south of the existing brush pile adjacent to a material loading ramp. 

  b)  Yes, confirmed. The existing brush pile is not included in the bid.  
 
   North Pile     South Pile 

   
 

Note:  This addendum consists of 1 page including the above text. 


